
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 06:39:09 PM

To:  Judith Whitman <4ignatz@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Extend comment period for Millennium project
 

Dear Judith,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Please be advised, however, that no extension to the Draft EIR comment period has been granted at this time.

I would also like to clarify that no decision on the Project is being made at this time. This comment period was specifically for any
issues or concerns related to the contents of the Draft EIR. Further, this is not your only opportunity to comment on the
Project. There will be a public hearing scheduled for a later date, followed by a City Planning Commision meeting, where an initial
decision on the Project will be made. As you are an interested party, you will be notified of when these hearings and meetings will
take place. 

Let me know if you have any further questions.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 11:57 AM Judith Whitman <4ignatz@gmail.com> wrote:
The planning commission may not consider Covid19 a reason for extension, but:

The IRS extended payment
The basketball season extended
All conferences do
Disneyland is closed
Mortgages are extended
Rents are cut in half
Movie theatres closed
Criminal Courts only emergencies
Children's Court only emergencies
Schools and Colleges
Theme parks closed

But the planning commission doesn't think Covid 19 is a reason for extension?
Seriously?

 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

mailto:4ignatz@gmail.com
https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

